Frances West

From: Brooke Bougnague

Sent: 11 January 2021 10:23

To: Frances West

Subject: FW: Comments for Planning Application PLAN/2020/0568
Switch-Messageld: cbad21677d2a41478252bd96c05f8fe3

Dear Mr Bougnague
I submitted them online, but there must have been a glitch, and it didn’t send correctly. Unfortunately I
didn’t type it out in a word document before, so I could easily copy and paste and resubmit, I wrote it all

online, via the planning portal.

Anyway, I strongly object to this planning application, and wholeheartedly agree with all the comments
made by Mr Roger Nuttall, and others.

I strongly hope that the application will be rejected, on the 12th January.
Regards

Claire Hammond










